
6th November 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We hope you all had a good half term break last week. 
 
Brookside remains open during the lockdown but we have amended our risk assessment in light of the new restrictions in 
place across England.  
As you will be aware from the letter sent out on Wednesday we kindly request that all parents wear face masks (unless 
medically exempt) whilst on the school site. In addition, we ask that only one parent accompanies children and you leave 
the site as soon as you have dropped off or collected your children. The law now states that we can only meet one other 
person in a public outside space. This also applies to schools so please do not gather in groups of more than 2 (excluding 
household members). This is to minimise risks to the school community and keep everyone safe. 
 
Parents’ Evenings  
Next week we are holding our online parent/teacher meetings using Microsoft Teams. You should have received a letter 
with your appointment time and a link to the meeting. Please check the link works and you have the Teams app         
downloaded before the meeting.  
 
Christmas at Brookside 
Sadly, this Christmas will not be the same at Brookside due to the current restrictions in place. Unfortunately, there will not 
be any Christmas performances or concerts this year. However, we will ensure there is still lots of festive fun for the           
children at the end of the term. Further details will follow in future newsletters. 
 
Library  Book Review Competition 
Win £10! 
The book review competition deadline has been extended to Friday 13th November. 
Simply log on to the school library website and leave a book review giving a brief synopsis of the book and why you would 
recommend it or why it wasn't your cup of tea. There are £10 book vouchers up for grabs for the best review in each 
phase of the school including EYFS. Don't forget you can reserve books online and have them delivered to your classroom! 
https://apps.libresoft.co.uk/9312202-fpzkc1b69pg90ep18e1o-bps/ 

 
Poppy Appeal 
A reminder that poppies and other items are available in school. If you would like to donate to this excellent cause then 
please send your donation in an envelope and the item requested will be sent to your child’s class. Items available are on 
the second page of this newsletter. 
 
E-Safety – Remote Education  
Should there be a need for your child to self-isolate we will provide work for your child.  This will take various formats, but 
will include an element of online work.  It is therefore important that you consider how to keep your child safe online and 
how to ensure that their screen time does not come excessive each day.  At the end of this newsletter is a poster which I 
would encourage you to take some time to read with some tips on how to support your child when they are completing the 
remote education work set by Brookside.  
 
Pastoral Support at Brookside for the whole family  
We are aware of a number of parents who have been made redundant or have reduced income due to furlough.  As a 
school we may be able to support you with some elements of this, please email or call the school office if you think that 
there is anything we may be able to do to help.  This may involve putting you in touch with other support agencies who 
can provide additional help during the Coronavirus lockdown and beyond.  We also have two learning mentors in school 
who will be able to provide pastoral support for your child’s social, emotional and mental health.   
 
Bicester Community Fridge 
The volunteers who run the community fridge are aiming to continue to run the fridge during the second lockdown.  The 
fridge is available for all community members and aims to stop food going to waste.  It is located in the car park of the 
Garth on the Launton Road.  Please follow the Community Fridge on Facebook to check its daily opening hours.  The food-
bank also continues to run, please speak to Mr Watt should you wish to use the foodbank as you will require a voucher.   
 

FOBS 

Hopefully you have all seen our raffle announcements along with all the prizes that can be won! At a price of 50p a ticket 
that can’t be bad! We may have a few extra prizes coming in so keep looking, As you have probably noticed raffle ticket 
forms have been slightly delayed but you should have now received them. This will mean the first allocation of numbers 
will be announced on Wednesday 18th November via ParentHub. The final draw will still happen on Friday 4th December.  
(Full prize list below on page 3) 
 
Events coming up: 
Raffle Draw: Friday 4th December 
Santa Storytime: Wednesday 16th December (via video link to classes) 
Non Uniform Day: £1 per pupil (Christmas jumper optional) Last week of Term, Exact date TBC. 
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Poppy Appeal 2020 
We are once again supporting the British Legion Poppy Appeal. Due to coronavirus we ask that you send in donations for 
poppies or other items in an envelope clearly labelled with your child’s name, class and details of what you would like to 
order. These will then be given to your child in class. We have a limited supply of zip pulls, reflectors, wrist bands,       
snapbands and pin badges. Send your order in early to avoid disappointment. 

Dates for your diary 2020/2021 
 
Monday 9th—Thursday 12th November—Parent/Teacher Meetings on Microsoft Teams 
 
Friday 18th December—End of Term (3:00 p.m. finish) 
 
Monday 4th January—INSET Day (school closed) 
 
Tuesday 5th January—Spring Term starts 
 
Best wishes, 

Mr Cornell and the staff of Brookside 







 

 


